
  
   

 

24 March 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Thank you very much for the donations received so far in support of this year's Lent Appeal, for the 

humanitarian work of the British Red Cross with refugees. This will close on the first day of next term, 

Monday 11 April. 

 

In addition, during the first half of the summer term, and via a personal link with Mrs Millidge in the Art 

Department, we hope to collect second hand shoes (any shoes/trainers/Crocs in good condition) in order 

to send them to Kenya, where they will be given to people who have suffered a nasty foot infection from 

the Jiggers parasite. The shoes help to prevent re-infection. So if you are turning out shoes over the holiday 

please bear in mind this Appeal, and send them in with your son after Easter. They will be collected in 

Chapel up until the May half term. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Judith Bersweden and Michele Millidge 


